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Sent:
To:
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Subject:

ronald <archron@shaw.ca>
Friday, March 12, 2010 9:04 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir:

I wish to express my opposition to the proposed change to the 10:1 leverage maximum allowed.

(RIN 3038-AC61)

If you make the change, you will only be benefiting the wealthy.

Thank you,

Ron Archinuk

Email: archron@shaw.ca


